
Mrs M Cleave        Bower Grove School 
Head Teacher        Fant Lane 
         Maidstone 
01622 726773        ME16 8NL 
 

 

September 2025 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

GLOBAL LEARNING FIELD TRIP – Rochester 

 

Your child’s class will be going on a class trip to Rochester Castle on the morning of 

Thursday 9th October as part of our Global Learning curriculum; they are currently working 

on the topic of castles and are undertaking a local history study. 

 

Pupils should come to school on their usual transport in school uniform.   

 

We shall be back at school in time for break. 

 

The cost of this trip is £2 per pupil. If you are able to make this voluntary contribution our 

preferred payment method is ParentPay, however cash or cheques payable to “Bower 

Grove School” can still be accepted. Please return the slip below with money in a named 

envelope if you have not made the payment via the ParentPay website. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Lawrence-Brown 

Global Learning Teacher 
 

 

BOWER GROVE SCHOOL 

To:  Mrs Lawrence-Brown 

 

I give permission for my child ………………………………………….……….…………………. (name) to 

attend the Global Learning field trip on 9th October.  

 

I have paid the £2 voluntary contribution on Parent Pay 

 

I have enclosed £2 cash/ cheque for the voluntary contribution.  

 

Consent for any necessary emergency medical treatment has already been given on my child’s 

emergency form. 

 

Signed: ……………………………………………………. (Parent/Guardian) 


